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Hi Robert,

Checking in how that safe storage legislation is coming along

Thanks!

Mike
On 22 Mar 2018 10:26 am, "Feldstein, Robert" <Robert.Feldstein@seattle.gov> wrote:
Hi Council President –
 
Sorry, recovering from yesterday.  I have time to talk this afternoon 1-3.  Let me know when might
be a good time for you.
 
Looking forward to it,
Robert
 
 
 

Robert Feldstein
Interim Policy Support (He/Him/His)
Office of Mayor Jenny A. Durkan | City of Seattle
O: 206-386-1320| M: 206-681-6456 | Robert.Feldstein@seattle.gov
Facebook | Twitter | Subscribe to Mayor Durkan's E-Newsletter
 
 

From: Nelson, Michael [mailto:Michael.Nelson@edmondswa.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 21, 2018 12:39 PM
To: Feldstein, Robert <Robert.Feldstein@seattle.gov>
Subject: RE: Introductions re: Firearm Safety
 
Hi Robert, 
 
Would love to chat with you more about Seattle's safe storage legislation introduced today and possibly
modeling similar legislation in our city. Please let me know if you have some time to talk today or
tomorrow. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Mike 
 
Mike Nelson 
Council President 

mailto:Michael.Nelson@edmondswa.gov
mailto:Robert.Feldstein@seattle.gov
https://www.facebook.com/seattlemayorsoffice/
https://twitter.com/CityofSeattle
http://wwwqa.seattle.gov/mayor/subscribe














City of Edmonds 
(425) 478-6207
 

From: Geoff Potter [geoff@wagunresponsibility.org]
Sent: Wednesday, March 21, 2018 11:44 AM
To: Feldstein, Robert; Nelson, Michael
Subject: Introductions re: Firearm Safety

All - 
 
Councilmember Mike Nelson, please meet Robert Feldstein, policy lead for Mayor Jenny
Durkan. Robert, please meet Councilmember Nelson of Edmonds, a fantastic champion of gun
responsibility. Mike led the passage of Edmonds' own lost and stolen firearms ordinance as
well a resolution supporting safe storage legislation at the state level.
 
Connecting you both following today's announcement at Harborview. I'll step out from here.
Thank you!
 
Best,
Geoff
 
--
Program and Policy Director
Alliance for Gun Responsibility


